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First Meeting



Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

1 September 2022
As this was the first meeting – we spent 
some time talking about the review. 

So that everyone could learn about the 
changes to the Hampshire Learning 
Disability Partnership and about the new 
groups

We looked at the Terms of Reference and 
learned about the other services joining this 
group 



You Said We Did

You would like people who can help to 
attend this group

Invite Police, Fire Service, Argenti, Adult 
Social Care who attended today (The 
Citizens Advice were unable to attend 
today)

Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

You asked for everyone to introduce 
themselves and to say what they do in their job Everyone introduced themselves

1 September 2022

You said it was really helpful to hear what each 
person does

We will ask is people can give a summary 
in writing of their role for the website

You would like to know what services can offer 
to people with a Learning Disability

We will explore this more, in this group



You Said We Did

You had some questions:

What do we do, if we feel threatened or 
bullied?

How can we report crime?

You gave examples to help everyone 
understand things that happen

Police advised:  if at home - lock doors and 
windows, keep away from them.  
Call 101.  If really frightened call 999.

Discussion to use Easy Read and Braille. 
Language on forms can be complicated

Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

1 September 2022



Chair – Amanda (at request from self-advocate)

Meeting – Hampshire Safeguarding Adults Board – Easy Read 
& Road Safety



Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

1 September 2022 Everyone introduced themselves and 
explained why being safe is important to 
them

We looked at the Hampshire Safeguarding 
Adults Board Easy Read document together 
and made changes

We talked about road safety and different 
incidents that have happened 



You Said We Did
You said why this group is important:

- As a lot goes on and there is lots to be safe 
from

- Bank details could be hacked on your mobile 
phone and that could make you very upset

- Learning about how to cross the road is very 
important as you could be run over

- It feels like people are more hostile and angry 
since lockdown which feels less safe

- That cyclists are not safe from car users
- That car users jump traffic lights and cause 

danger

We will pick up on these points in future 
meetings

Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

6 October 2022



Meeting – Hampshire Safeguarding Adults Board – Easy Read 
& Fire Service update

Chair – James



Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

1 September 2022 Everyone introduced themselves and 
explained why being safe is important to 
them

We completed looking at the Hampshire 
Safeguarding Adults Board Easy Read 
document together and made changes

We talked about Safe and Well Fire checks 
and Safe Places Scheme
James told us about – Run Tell Hide 



Meeting – Future topics and discussion for 2023

Chair – Robert



Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

1 September 2022 Everyone introduced themselves

We talked about topics for 2023 

All the partners gave ideas of topics they 
could bring

We talked about future meeting structure 
 



You Said We Did

You would like to have a topic per 
session

We will plan this together in next meeting

Being Safe Staying Safe Working Group

You chose 4 topics to start next year

The first few topics are:
Safe and Well Fire Service 
Using technology
Safe Places Scheme
Making Safeguarding Personal

1 December 2022

You would like to have a structure for each 
meeting to repeat We will explore this more in January 
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